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TWGHs C.Y. Ma Memorial College
Administration Circular 061a/24-25
First Term Parents’ Day cum AGM of the Parent-Teacher Association (S1)

14" February 2025
Dear Parents

We are inviting you to the captioned events, which will be taking place in our school on 2" March 2025
(Sunday) from 9:00 am to 1:00 pm. School report of the First Term Examination will be distributed on the
same day. This is a good opportunity to strengthen home-school collaborative relationships and help you
know more about your child's learning progress in school. Please refer to the appendix enclosed for details.
We look forward to seeing you on that day.

Moreover, all S1 students are required to take part in the S1 Training Camp scheduled from 5™ to 7" March
2025 (Wednesday to Friday). In order to let S1 parents and students understand the details of the camp, a
briefing session will be organised from 10:00am to 10:30am on the same day, and we cordially invite you to
attend the briefing session.

Please return the signed reply slip on to the class teacher by 19" February 2025 (Wednesday). If you have any
questions, please feel free to contact the class teacher or the Vice Principal, Miss Chan Hoi Chi, on 2443 9899.

Yours sincerely

/Chan Miu Ha
Principal

Note: In case of any discrepancies between the Chinese and English versions of the above content, the Chinese version shall prevail.



